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The Waldo County Commissioners are pleased to announce that the recently released video  
“How Waldo County Government Works” will be shown at 6:30 p.m. on February 25, 2015 in the 
Abbott Room of the Belfast Free Library on 106 High Street, Belfast.   
 
The Commissioners will be in attendance to speak with the public and answer questions afterward 
until about 7:45 p.m.   
 
The approximately 30 minute video was produced by Josh Gerritsen and Commissioner Betty 
Johnson, both of Lincolnville.  They collaborated to produce a video that could be shown in local 
schools to help students understand the role of county government in every-day life.   
 
After recently showing the video in a municipal setting, the Commissioners realized the benefit of 
making this video available to the general public.  They will continue to show it in other public 
forums in the future.   
 
 
 
 


